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Urban Forest and Flower Committee Meeting  

July 15, 2020 

 
Call to order:   

Mr. Felde @ 2:03 PM 

 

Roll Call:  

Board Members –Mike Woolfington, Jim Marquardt, Cameron Arnold, Jodie Overmeyer, Bob Yoder, Luke Felde, and 

Mike Hite 
 

Approval of May 20, 2020 minutes: 

Motion:  Mr. Marquardt 

Second: Mr. Arnold 

All were in favor 

 

Fall Tree Planting: 

Garro Street east of the bridge(one or two) 

 

Downtown Flowers:  

They look good and the center grasses are coming back.  Mr. Marquardt will ask the Mayor about the possibility of 

removing the signs in the flowers. 

 

Old Business: 

City Christmas Tree looking good and filling in nicely. 

 

Mr. Arnold pruned the Honey Locust at South Gateway. 

 

Received the favorite tree list from Ms. Overmeyer(attached) 

 

New Business: 

  

Adjournment: 

Motion:  Mr. Marquardt 

Second:  Ms. Arnold 

All were in favor @ 2:27 PM 

 

NEXT MEETING:  August 19, 2020 @ 2:00 pm.                  Plymouth Street Department 

                           2124 Western Avenue 

                                                                                                    Plymouth, Indiana 46563 

 

 


